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October 26, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Mark Evans 
Agewell Services 
275 West Clay Avenue 
Suite 100    
Muskegon, Michigan  49440 
 
Dear Mr. Evans: 
 
The Michigan Department of Transportation has received and reviewed your Title VI 
Plan.  The plans are required by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 which prohibits 
discrimination based on race, color, or national origin in programs and activities 
receiving Federal financial assistance.  Specifically, Title VI provides that “no person in 
the United States shall, on the ground of race, color, or national origin, be excluded from 
participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination under any 
program or activity receiving Federal financial assistance” (42 U.S.C. Section 2000d). 
 
Your plan includes the required elements and was adopted by your Board of Directors 
on September 24, 2020. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this review, please contact me at 517-230-5949 or 
WassomK@michigan.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kevin Wassom, Compliance Analyst 
Transportation Services Section 
Office of Passenger Transportation  
 
cc: Heather Bowden 
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